
To whom it may concern: 
 
My name is Fritz Ellett and I am a Wasco county farmer in congressional district 2.  I am concerned that 
redistricting could adversely affect my legislative voice.  Please don't dilute the rural voice by drawing 
lines that effectively reduce the rural Oregonian vote by lumping them in with urban areas.  This has 
already happened in the past and ultimately it takes away the diversity of viewpoints that exist.  Thank 
you, 
 
Fritz Ellett 
 


